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Sent: December 10, 2020 9:08 PM REGION OF PEEL

To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK
Subject: Caledon Representation

Dear Sir / Madam, it has come to my notice that there is a proposal to reduce Caledons representation
on Peel region council from 5 seats to 2.

In my opinion this is totally unacceptable as in practice it would amount to NO representation.
Caledon would then be governed by Mississauga and Brampton.

If this move is approved my recommendation is that Caledon split from Peel entirely.

Regards
Brian Cole

7.15-1
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